Elections Committee Report

Dec. 9, 2003

The Elections Committee reports that all elected positions are currently filled, and the listing of Faculty Senate Committees and their membership, as well as the Executive Board membership, may be found online on the Faculty Senate website.  The voting rolls have been revised for the 2003-4 academic year.  The Committee is currently seeking nominees for a one-semester replacement for the Division 2 representative to the Executive Board.  

For the Elections Committee,

Sherilyn Smith, Chair
